
 
Keswick Secondary Plan Review  
Invitation to Public Workshop #1 

 
Help us Update the Keswick Secondary Plan 

 
The Town of Georgina is reviewing the Keswick Secondary Plan. Over the next year, the plan’s vision, 
goals, objectives, policies and mapping which manage growth and development within Keswick will be 
revised. The goal is to update the plan to reflect changes to provincial and regional planning policy in 
order to ensure the development of a vibrant and thriving community where residents can live, work and 
play. The land subject to the review is shown below on the key map. 
 
Join us to share your thoughts and ideas for the future of Keswick. For your convenience, two identical 
workshop sessions are being held, each including a presentation, followed by round-table group 
discussions: 
 

Session #1 
4 p.m. – 6 p.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 30, 2019 
Stephen Leacock Theatre 

130 Gwendolyn Blvd., Keswick 

Session #2 
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 30, 2019 
Stephen Leacock Theatre 

130 Gwendolyn Blvd., Keswick 

 
For more information and project updates, check out the webpage: georgina.ca/KSPR.  
 
To be put on a project mailing list or to share your thoughts and comments, email: kspr@georgina.ca  
 
To speak with someone at the Town regarding this project, contact:     
Tolek Makarewicz, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Policy Planner, Town of Georgina 
905-476-4301, ext. 2297  
 
 

Key Map 


